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24th March 2022 
 
Dear Sir / Madam  
 
Re: Your Request for Information – Ref. FOI 3177 
 
Further to your request for information please find below the response:- 
 

Query Response 

1.      What type of lighting specifically 
(incandescent, fluorescent, halogen, LED or 
mixture) does the Trust use in the following 
areas? 
 
a.      Hospitals 
 
b.      Offices 
 
c.      Other Sites 
 

LED are used for all new fittings within 
RDaSH. 
 
Some fluorescent lighting and extensive 
energy saving controls are in use within the 
trust. 
 
 

2.      For each Hospital in the Trust, what 
was the annual electricity energy 
consumption (in both kWh and £) for the last 
three years? 
 

Data readily available from NHS Digital 

3.      For each Hospital in the Trust, are 
solar photovoltaic (PV) panels installed? 
 

Yes, on some buildings. 

4.      For each Hospital in the Trust, what 
Building Management System (BMS) is in 
use? 
 

Trend 
 

5.      Is there a hard services external 
Facilities Management company under 
Contract with the Trust and who is it? 
 

There are no hard services external Facilities 
Management company under Contract with 
RDaSH. 

6.      The number of patient beds in each of 
the hospitals in the Trust, figures for the last 
three years please? 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 

mailto:xxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx
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https://digital.nhs.uk/data-and-information/publications/statistical/estates-returns-information-collection
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7.      Name, position, email address and 
contact number of the member of staff 
responsible for reducing the carbon 
emissions within the Trust as part of the 
overall strategy of the NHS to reach Net-
Zero? 
 

Overall responsibility at board level sits with 
Finance Director. Everyone in the Trust has 
some sustainable responsibility. 
 
Ian Currell - Executive Director of Finance 
and Performance 
 
Switchboard: 01302 796000. 
Text only phone (for deaf/hard of hearing): 
07771933869. 

Woodfield House, 
Tickhill Road Site, 
Balby, 
Doncaster. 
DN4 8QN. 

 
 
 

 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response or with the way that your request has been handled and 
would like to request an internal review, please advise within 20 working days of the date of this 
letter quoting the FOI reference number.  Please email to rdash.foirdash@nhs.net or mail to the 
address above. 
 
Further information and independent advice regarding the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 is available from the Information Commissioner’s 
Office: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
www.ico.org.uk   
 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 (local rate) or 01625 545 745 if you prefer to use a national rate number. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Freedom of Information 
Information Governance 
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